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May 3, 2024 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Bois Blanc Township River Harbor in fiscal year 2025. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is township of Bois Blanc  located at 431 Sioux Ave 

Bois Blan Island, MI., 49775.The funding would be used to for expanding and enhancing public 

travel to and from the island and to ensure the safety of elderly and disabled residents and 

visitors to the island. 

 

This project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes of 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(2). I certify 

that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jack Bergman 

Member of Congress 

 
 
 
 


